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Long Beach Island Health Department to Teach Safe  
Medication Practices at Ocean County Library LBI Branch 

 
SURF CITY – Knowing safe practices with medication can prevent harm from visiting you or your 
loved ones. This is why the Long Beach Island Branch of the Ocean County Library is hosting 
“Medication Misuse Prevention” at 10 a.m. on Thursday, October 16.  
 
The Long Beach Island Health Department will engage in a discussion about storing, 
administering, and disposing prescription medications safely.  
 
Sara Gonzales, a field representative with the Long Beach Island Health Department will be 
offering a monthly health education class at the branch the third Thursday of the month at 10 a.m. 
November’s health topic will be stress management.  
 
Registration is required for this free program. To register, visit tinyurl.com/MisuseLBI, call 609-
494-2480, or visit the branch at 217 S. Central Ave., Surf City.  
 
OCL turns 100 this year and you’re why we’re celebrating! See details on Facebook, Instagram, 
X, YouTube, Spotify, Pinterest and theoceancountylibrary.org. 
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